
Derek Short
Benton
LD 1996
Please understand that this bill will make the medicine that autistic children like mine 
illegal. There is absolutely no need to further regulate this safe , effective form of 
medicine.  I don’t believe for a moment that this is for anyone’s safety, therefore it is 
unnecessary.  Dr Sulak is a wealth of knowledge and please take any testimony he 
gives with the highest regard . He has helped so many children that the medical 
community has given up on. Unless you have a child that pulls their teeth out from the
pain and suffering from this autism epidemic then maybe you can’t understand.  Dr 
Sulak is one of the very few that can give our children some peace and happiness. The
medicine he makes is priceless.  This bill will cause immense suffering if it passes 
into law . 


